
From: Belinda Vaughan [gww1@start.com.au]
Sent: Thursday, 9 August 2001 11:30 AM
To: ecita.sen@aph.gov.au
Subject: Enquiry on ABC Board appointments

ATTENTION:
The Secretary
Environment, Communication, Information Technology & the ArtsReferences Committee

I call on the board and managing director of the ABC to resign immediately.

The Senate enquiry should recommend that ABC Board members are appointed on the
basis of merit and commitment to independent and comprehensive National broadcasting
and not as political appointees.

Dindy Vaughan
B.A. (Hons) M.A.
Recipient of the 1996 University of Sydney Alumni Award for achievement in Community
Service

41 Beaufort Road
Croydon 3136




